
 

 
 
 
 
 
1st March 2024 
 
 
Mr Duncan Smith TD 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 

 

Dear Deputy Smith,  

 

Tallaght University Hospital (TUH) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 

of the below Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister of Health. 

 
To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE emergency department nurses 
working in Tallaght University Hospital in 2023 and to date in 2024, in tabular form; 
and if this number will be further increased during 2024. 
 
Please see below table representing TUH response. 
 

 
 
Should you have any further queries don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 


